
 

 

 
September 17, 2024 

 
 
Vado and Berino, New Mexico Communities: 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) wants to engage with you! Are you curious about the 
NPDES Permitting process for wastewater discharges from the Dona Ana County utilities – NPDES 
Permit No. NM0030490? Do you want to learn more about efforts underway to protect water quality 
and the status of the re-issuance of this NPDES Permit? Please join us virtually for an early engagement 
meeting on September 25, 2024, from 5:30–6:30 p.m. Mountain Time. We want to hear from you.  
 
Host: U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) – Region 6 NPDES Permitting and Wetlands Section. 
 
Background: This event will feature discussions and public input on the re-issuance of the Dona ana 
County utilities Wastewater permit. The community discussion and Q&A will follow a short 
presentation by the EPA.   
 
When: Wednesday, September 25, 2024, 5:30–6:30 p.m. Mountain Time 
 
Format: Zoom - Virtual Meeting (virtual meeting will open 15 minutes early to allow time for 
participants to log in via Zoom). A Zoom link for the virtual meeting will be sent to all that register.  
 
Registration deadline September 24, 2024 
 
Join ZoomGov Meeting at: 
https://usepa.zoomgov.com/j/1601974925  
Meeting ID: 160 197 4925  
---  
One tap mobile  
+16692545252,,1601974925# 
---  
Dial by your location  
1-669-254-5252 
Meeting ID: 160 197 4925 
 

If you plan on registering to attend or have questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at 
korir.aron@epa.gov.     
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